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Brexit information to our customers in the UK 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Please find below some information about the effect from the fact that the UK has now left the EU 
and that the transition period ended on December 31, 2020. 
 

B2B shipments from Brandon to a UK legal entity  
 
These orders will be shipped according to existing routines for 3rd country shipments from Brandon, 
including necessary documentation for exporting the goods outside the EU.  
 
It will be the responsibility of the UK entity receiving the goods to handle any and all inbound 
customs procedures into the UK, including but not limited to paying import VAT, paying customs 
duties etc.  
In the cases where we have a valid UK VAT number to our UK customer, the customer will be 
responsible to account for the UK import VAT through reverse charge to HMRC. 
 

B2C/B2E shipments from Brandon to a UK consumer 
 
UK has imposed a value threshold at £135, under which the seller is required to administer and 
charge UK VAT to the end consumer. Brandon will not at this point undertake these administrative 
measures, and will therefore not accept B2C/B2E orders to UK under the value of £135. 
 

Shipments to Northern Ireland 
 
Northern Ireland, although being a part of the UK, will continue to be treated as a member of EU for 
trading purposes. This means that for our customers in Northern Ireland, business will continue as 
usual. 
 
 
For any further questions around how Brexit will affect your purchases from Brandon, please feel 
free to contact us through the customer service link in our web shop. 
 
Kind regards 
The Brandon team 
 


